



31 January 2024

Dear Families

We are holding our sports award evening on Thursday 21 March 2024 at Sackville. As part of the evening we hand out awards to the students. One of these awards is called Full Colours, this means that a student has represented a sport at national, county or equivalent level in their sport.

This award is only given out to students in year 9 and above and only once during their time at Sackville. Their name will also be written up on the 'Honours Board' which is found in P block.

If your child has achieved this award, in or outside of Sackville then we would appreciate it if you could please fill in the google form HERE, by Friday 9 February 2024.

Yours sincerely

Ali Currie CTL of Boys' PE

















